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Partner James Williams Quoted in The Wall Street Journal—Legal
Association Deals Setback to LSAT-Optional Law School Admissions

Partner James Williams was quoted in "Legal Association Deals Setback to LSAT-Optional Law School
Admissions," an article in The Wall Street Journal,* regarding the rejected proposal to make the LSAT and other
standardized test optional for law school admissions.

James, a delegate for Washington state, spoke against the proposal, calling the LSAT a "great equalizer" that
allows students who may not have prestigious pedigrees to be selected. "What are we fixing? The LSAT brought
everyone in this room here," James said.

Read the full article in The Wall Street Journal*

*Subscription-based publication
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